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August 16, 2022 

 

To: Multifamily Lenders 

 
From: Brian Walsh 

 Subject:              Lender Letter 22-03 – DUS Gateway® Updates 

 

HIGHLIGHTS 

Fannie Mae is announcing updates to the DUS Gateway® Borrower and/or Correspondent soft matching 

capabilities for all deals submitted with a broker and/or correspondent which will be available to you September 

2022. 

 

Updated Broker Correspondent Capabilities  
We have updated our process for accepting new broker and correspondents in our DUS Gateway Lender Community. 

As a Lender, when adding a broker or correspondent to a deal, the system will now only allow you to use the soft match 
function for a name that is currently in our system. However, if you cannot find an existing name and must register new 

broker or a new correspondent, you will be prompted to contact your deal team to register this new contact. 

 
Effective Date 

The revised Broker Correspondent DUS Gateway process will be available September 2022. 

 
Contact Us 

If you have questions regarding this Lender Letter or the Broker Correspondent Capabilities, please reach out to your 

deal teams or Branden Johnson at branden_johnson@fanniemae.com. 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

mailto:branden_johnson@fanniemae.com

